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18 March 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your son will be collecting his report from his mentor today. Students will wish to make good use of the
forthcoming Easter vacation to prepare for their examinations. Students remain in lessons until Friday 27
May and many departments will be organising additional revision classes both before and after this date.

Yours sincerely

R V Burnside
Head of Sixth Form

Bishop Wordswaorth's Church of England Grammar School for Boys is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales.
Registered number: 07525856.



